
MUSIC / ART ROOM 2015 REVIEW  

 Piano and art classes of the 2014-2015 season continued on Monday and 

Wednesday, Jan thru May. 

 Piano recital was on May30th. This year the event was held at the Nazarene 

church, as the auditorium floors were being refinished.  Students from both 

Heather Safe and Rebecca Hardy’s class participated.  Refreshments were 

served afterwards 

 Piano Class began for the 2015-2016 season on Sept14th. Heather Safe is only 

instructor this season and she has 7 students.  

 Several local photographers graced the gallery walls with their work for sale and 

the Artisan in the Art Room program continued.  

 The room continues to serve as a meeting room for several local originations, as 

the bridal suite for weddings and as a video feed of live performances for those 

unable to climb the stairs. 

 Black-out blinds were purchased and installed. 

 A 1889 Kimball pump organ, gifted to the museum, has taken up temporary 

residence in the art room. 

 The elevator fundraising Dog Wash was held in Aug. 

 The room next door was the scene of several elevator rummage sales during the 

year and has taken in around $3,000. 

 

 


